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As a resident of Erskine Park, I strongly oppose an 'energy-from-waste' incinerator to be built at 
Eastern Creek. 

Our suburb, and those suburbs surrounding and in close proximity to Eastern Creek already 
have to endure the odour from the nearby waste disposal facilities.  By allowing an 'energy-from-
waste' incinerator to be built, it will affect air quality, increase pollution and will affect the health of 
all residents, especially those who already suffer from health issues such as asthma.  
Government needs to think of residents.  If they want to build an 'energy-from-waste' facility then 
they should find an area that's nowhere near residential areas. 


